
 

14th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

On Friday 28th January, Kingfishers will be visiting Doncaster Racecourse as part of our Heritage and 

Community topic. The children have been learning about the significance of Doncaster Racecourse and this 

will be a great opportunity for them to enhance their knowledge.  

 

The children will go behind the scenes to explore the facilities the Racecourse has to offer, as well as visiting 

the race horses in their stables. They will also experience what a typical race day is like.  

 

The cost for this trip is £7.00 per child. 

 

The children should arrive at school at the normal time and we will return for the end of the school day as 

normal. They should wear their school uniform and ensure they have a warm, waterproof coat and suitable 

footwear. Please bear in mind that the children will be spending time outdoors, so ensure your child is dressed 

suitably.  

 

They will also require a packed lunch. If you require your child to have a school packed lunch you must email 

Mrs Bilby c.bilby@willow.doncaster.sch.uk in the office by Monday 17th January at the latest to inform her. 

Sandwich choices are egg, cheese or tuna.  

 

Could you please make payment and give your consent via Parent Pay by Monday 24th January 2022. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mrs Singh and Mrs Garvey 

 

Year 2 teachers. 
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